St. Catherine's Primary School

Principal: Mrs Bridget Wilders B.Ed. P.G. Dip.Ed. P.Q.H.

Junior School Newtownkennedy St. Site Strabane Co.Tyrone BT82 8HT Phone:02871382272 Fax:02871 382139



Senior School Barrack St. Site Strabane Co. Tyrone BT82 8HE

Phone: 02871 382614 Fax: 02871 382482

Email: <u>bwilders592@c2kni.net</u> www.stcatherinesps.co.uk

Download our FREE APP : St Catherines PS,Strabane Find us on Facebook: StCatherines PrimarySchool Follow us on Twitter : StCatherinesPS

Follow us on Instagram: St Catherine's Primary School

20 September 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year we will be offering the services of the School Photographer again for that all important annual school photograph keepsake of our children! We will have three options that you can avail of.

- 1. **Individual Pupil Photograph** (Taken in class bubble groups and overseen by class teacher)
- 2. **Class Group Photograph** (Taken in class bubble groups and overseen by class teacher)
- 3. **Family Photograph** (This has to be pre booked and family groups taken to the Senior School Assembly Hall by a family member at a pre assigned date and time for Health and Safety Reasons)

Please indicate on the Microsoft Forms attached whether you would like any of the Photo Options for your child. Please note that individual and class group photos will be taken (supervised by Class teachers) on **Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th and Thursday 7th October.**

All Nursery, Year 1 and Year 7 Pupils will have their individual photos taken, If your child is in Year 2,3,4,5 or 6 and you would like their individual photo to be taken also please click on the link below to complete the photo request form.

https://forms.office.com/r/aZtfLdrwGi







This year (unlike last year) families will have the opportunity to have a **FAMILY GROUP** photo taken as well as individual/ class pupil photos.

As part of our commitment to Health & Safety and being mindful of DE's recommendations for "a cautious, and measured approach" to all things, we have decided to have group photos on:

WEDNESDAY 6th OCTOBER on the SENIOR SCHOOL SITE.

In order to ensure safety, we will allocate family booking times for these group photos only.

Any family who wishes to have a group photograph taken, however, will have to book and a time slot will be allocated.

A parent/ carer should come to the school on the day at the time specified and collect their children to attend the family photo shoot. Staff will NOT be able to facilitate this.

If you would like to make a booking for your family and can attend the photo shoot please complete the online form: See link below:

https://forms.office.com/r/XUH3XCMAY3

We will get back to you as soon as possible with a possible booking time for your family group.

Please complete all required forms by Friday 1st October as booking opportunities close after this date.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Jennifer Doherty (Vice Principal)

Jdoherty742@c2kni.net





